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Comments: I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold

Project. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit the project.

 

The Stibnite Goid Project will bring huge economic benefits to Idaho, particularly in Valley County. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs. Some third-party estimates show one indirect job

will be created every time Midas Gold hires an employee. The project has the potential to have a positive,

widespread impact on the state.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will be a major producer of gold and antimony. Today, we import almost all of our

antimony from China. The U.S. government recently named antimony to its list of critical minerals because of its

importance in the national defense and aerospace industries. The Stibnite Gold Project would be the only source

of primary antimony production in the country.

 

I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho's project as

outlined in their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. The USFS has provided

meaningful time to submit comments and already extended the comment period once, there should be no further

delays.

 

I don't know why Scotty + Bev keep sending this. I'm in no position to support this as I'm anon a limited income

and I do not live close to Valley County


